

## March 2024 4s MWF Mrs. Booz and Miss Michele

We had such a fun February celebrating our 100<sup>th</sup> day and Valentines but March is sure to bring even more learning and excitement. We love the mild weather but maybe one more good snow would be nice? The children give that a thumbs up! March will surely bring us changes around us and we will be paying close attention to signs of new life as we embrace the Easter season. We will take some short nature walks and listen for the birds chirping! March is full of excitement from tracking the leprechaun and learning about light and rainbows to celebrating new life but the most exciting event this month will be our "Donuts with Grown Ups", on Monday March 4, 2024, at 9:15am. We invite 1 Grown up to come and join us for about an hour in the classroom to enjoy seeing your child in action, sharing a craft and some other special surprises! We hope you will join us! As schedules may be complicated, we welcome grandparents, uncles or any special human in your life to come in and join the fun. We welcome them to stay as long as they want but most are off to work by 10:15. Please let me know who can attend or if you have any questions/concerns. The children are doing well with simple addition using some great manipulatives like blocks and pennies, sometimes a fruit snack and forming letters and numbers. We are going to talk more about money this month, with gold at the end of the rainbow. We will keep practicing the value or our coins.

As if this isn't enough joy...We would like to extend an invitation to each of you to be a guest reader. Look for the sign up and more about the program outside our classroom door. Your reading to the class is sure to bring love, laughter and learning to our room! It is still going to be chilly often, please remember to dress for the weather as we plan on going outside daily. We can always remove layers!

Some Themes for this month will be...

St. Patrick Rhyme Time Gardening Life Cycles Easter Rainbows

## **Important Dates**

Don't forget your green on 3/14 & 15 Happy St. Patrick's Day!

Tell your friends about our open house on Saturday 3/16 between 9-11am! It is always a fun morning meeting new families and showing them our happy place here at TCNSK. 3/24 Trinity Church invites all TCNSK students to sing at the Worship Service at 10am- look for a sign-up sheet outside the classroom.

See the attached Summer Camp registration for to sign your child up for summer fun at TCNSK...there are 6 themed weeks...hope to see you there!

Thank you for sharing your children, they are truly gifts and bring their laughter and joy with them daily! One MORE THING to SMILE about...Spring Picture Day will be April 17<sup>th</sup> and 18<sup>th</sup>:)